From:

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 9:12 AM

To: Tobacco.Notifications <Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Regulations on menthol-flavoured cigarettes

Good morning_,

Please find attached our response to your letter and email dated 14 July 2020.

Kind regards

JTIUK

JTI UK, Members Hill

Brooklands Rd. Weybridge, UK
comivk _

jti.com/uk

JTI's UK trading company is Gallaher Limited





